
DISTRICT TWO 

State Road 247 and County Road 240 

 Intersection Improvements Project 
Lake City, Columbia County, Florida 

FIN 447473-1 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or  

family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or 

persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Daryl Goss at least seven days prior to 

the open house at Daryl.Goss@dot.state.fl.us.  

Questions? Visit NFLRoads.com or contact Daryl Goss at daryl.goss@dot.state.fl.us. 

1. Construct a Hybrid Offset-T intersection 

 Geometric realignment of CR 240 at the intersection to improve the existing skewed angle            
approach to 90 degrees 

2. Install new roadway lighting at the intersection 

3. Install new signing and pavement markings 

 Install ground mounted “STOP” signs with flashing red beacons on CR 240 approaches 

 Install “STOP AHEAD” warning signs on CR 240 approaches 

 Install “WRONG WAY” signage and directional arrow pavement markings 

4. Enhance the existing overhead flashing beacon 

 Retain the existing yellow flashing overhead beacons for SR 247 approaches and add                   
retroreflective backplates to the signal heads 

 Remove red flashing overhead beacons for CR 240 approaches due to new alignment of CR 240 

Construction Start: Spring 2024  ●  Estimated Completion: Fall 2024 

Construction Open House 

Intersection Improvements 

Thursday, June 22, 2023 

Open house: 5 to 6 p.m. 

In-person:                                 

Siloam United Methodist Church 

969 Siloam Road 

Lake City, FL 32024.  

 Online: nflroads.com/VPH 

By phone: (562) 247-8422,                           

access code 227-591-681 

Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunity to learn more about 
the intersection improvements, ask questions and view renderings of the project. 




